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Important
Dates

November 2-6, 2020
Key Club Week

Hey Division 5B! I hope everyone is enjoying school so far.
Hopefully everyone's Key Club year is off to a good start,

whether you're meeting in person or virtually. I would like
to thank everyone that was able to attend my officer

training. If you weren't able to be there and have not yet
received your officer packet, please contact me so I can get
it to you as soon as possible. I'd also like to mention that
annual dues are now payable. Dues are $14 per Key Club
member, $7 for International, and $7 for the district. In
order for your club to receive the Early Bird Award at

DCON this spring, dues must be paid no later than
December 1st.

Email
cameron@ktkey.org

Instagram
@div5b

Cocke County High School's
President, Morgan Blazer, led

her fifth online Key Club
meeting on September 25th.

December 1, 2020
Early Bird Deadline

March 19-21, 2021
DCON (Gatlinburg, TN)

October 17, 2020
Virtual Fall Rally



Trick -Or- Treat For UNICEF is a is a fundraiser sponsored by the U.S. Fund for UNICEF, in
which Key Clubbers accept donations to pay for shots that eradicate maternal and neonatal

tetanus from the world. This fundraiser takes place in the month of  October. For more
information about Trick -Or- Treat For UNICEF visit keyclub.org.

Key Club Week is November 4-8. This gives Key Clubbers the opportunity to show that Key
Club is a student led service club.

- Monday: Show Your K! Spread the word about Key Club by wearing t-shirts, hats, etc.
- Tuesday: Kudos To The Key Players! Thank all the Key Club supporters you know by

writing notes, hosting an appreciation meal, or coming up with something else to recognize
these people and everything they do.

- Wednesday: Dare To Care! Key Club has three preferred charities-UNICEF, March of
Dimes, and Children's Miracle Network. Do service projects to help support these causes.

- Thursday: Random Acts Of Kindness! Spread happiness throughout your school by
performing random acts of kindness such as: smiling at someone, holding the door, or just

reminding someone to have a good day.
- Friday: Connect The Ks! Celebrate the entire family by getting every Kiwanis organization

together. Connect with local Kiwanis Clubs, Circle K International, Builders Clubs, or K-
Kids and team up for a joint service project.

Trick -Or- Treat for UNICEF

Key Club Week

Fall Rally
Though we are all sad we will not be able to meet together for fall rally this year, we still want
to make the best of it! Be on the lookout for a video from the District Board on October 17th.
This video will include important information, as well as the 2021 DCON theme reveal. The
District Board will also be hosting a Zoom meeting on October 17th at 7:00 p.m. EST. This
meeting will consist of  lots of breakout rooms with fun activities so that Key Clubber's can

meet the District Board. We can't wait to see everyone there!


